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Dear Learn Local provider colleagues,

On behalf of the Adult, Community and Further Education (ACFE) Board, | hope you continue to be safe
and well during this challenging and unprecedented time.

As outlined earlier this week, the ACFE Board is committed to communicating with the sector and to
ensuring we deliver the best possible support.

Two fact sheets on the funding and delivery arrangements for pre-accredited training for the remainder of
Term 2, 2020 have now been created (see, Learn Locals - Guidelines for Pre-Accredited Funding and
Delivery and Learn Locals — Pre-Accredited Training Delivery Q&A)

The two fact sheets provide guidance on flexibility in the use of ACFE funding and in the delivery planning
process. The fact sheets reflect valued input from sector providers.

| look forward to communicating with you again next week with further updates on our decisions and work.
Thank you for your continued commitment and work at this time.

Best wishes

Maria Peters

Chairperson
Adult, Community and Further Education Board
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